
April
Twenty-third 

1923.

Dr. Stephen P. Duggan,
The Institute of International 2ducation, 
419 West 117th Street, 
lïew York, lï.Y. z

Hy dear Dr. Duggan:-
Lot me acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of April 18th.
. If you will look up your corres­

pondence you will see that in reply to your 
letter of February 3rd I wrote to you on February 
6th. In addition to saying that I would be 
interested in having Dr. Joshi at McGill, I askpd 
how much wo would have to pay for his services 
from October 1st to the end of December or the 
middle of January. Since that time I have had 
no further word from you, although in a letter 
from Dr. Joshi to me on April 15th ho stated that he had written you giving you the information 
that would enable you to reply to my request.

I cannot make any decision about 
him until I know how much, he expects to get.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


